
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2024 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Investing in Rural Patient Care through Operational Software 

Improvement project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Grays 

Harbor Community Hospital, dba Harbor Regional Health. This funding will support the 

transition to upgrade software at a vital rural hospital – which will increase productivity and 

operational efficiency, ensure compliance standards are met, and enhance patient care in Grays 

Harbor, WA.  

 

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the 

Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Derek Kilmer 

Member of Congress  
 


